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27th April 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Professor Jilu Jiang 
Dean, School of Accounting 
Guangdong University of Foreign Studies 
Guangzhou, CHINA  
 
 
 
 
Dear Professor Jilu Jiang, 
 
Re: Five Yearly Review Reaccreditation 
 
Your reaccreditation submission was recently considered by the Accreditation Management 
Committee. 
 
We are pleased to renew the accreditation of the Bachelor of Management in Accounting and 
the Bachelor of Management in Auditing delivered at Guangzhou Panyu and South 
campuses. The accredited programs offered at the Guangdong University of Foreign Studies 
will be due for reaccreditation in the 2021 calendar year. 
 
An accreditation site visit is an important part of the accreditation process. Representatives 
from CPA Australia expect to undertake a visit to your institution within the next six months. 
 
A site visit typically include the following: 

• A meeting with senior staff in the department of school responsible for operating the 
program, 

• A meeting with a sample of the teaching staff involved in teaching the accredited 
subjects, 

• A meeting with a sample group of students enrolled in the program, and,  
• A brief tour of the teaching, library and computing facilities available to teaching staff 

and enrolled students. 
  
We would like to thank you and your staff members for providing us with the necessary 
documentation for the five yearly review. 
 
Congratulations on your reaccreditation. I look forward to working together and strengthening 
the relationship with your university. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mary Clarke 
Head, Education Policy 
Phone +61 3 9606 9731 
Fax +61 3 9682 0567 

Email mary.clarke@cpaaustralia.com.au  
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